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CROSS RELEASE PXUPA 

ASX RELEASE 

 

1st May 2015 

 

SENIOR MANAGEMENT CHANGES 

PaperlinX Limited today announced that, with immediate effect, Mr Joost 
Smallenbroek, who is based in the Netherlands will no longer hold the position 
of Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of the Company.  

Due to the changes currently occurring in the PaperlinX business in the UK, the 
Benelux and across the European region, the CFO position is no longer 
required to be based in Continental Europe. 

Mr Andy Preece, Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer of PaperlinX 
stated, “I would like to thank Joost for his efforts at PaperlinX.” 

 The PaperlinX Board wishes to announce that Mr Wayne Johnston will assume 
the role of CFO effective today. Mr Johnston joined PaperlinX in 2009. In this 
period Wayne has performed a number of senior finance roles and prior to this 
appointment was Deputy CFO and Executive General Manager Corporate 
Services. Prior to joining PaperlinX, he had a long career at Symbion Health 
Limited (formerly Mayne Group Limited) where he occupied a number of both 
commercial and corporate finance roles.  

Mr Preece commented on this appointment, “The Board are extremely pleased 
that Wayne has accepted the role of CFO and are looking forward to working 
closely with him”. The CFO role will be based in Melbourne. 

 

 

 

Further information:  

Investor queries: 

Wayne Johnston, Chief Financial Officer, - +61 3 9764 7393 
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PaperlinX Limited 

ABN 70 005 146 350 
7 Dalmore Drive 
Scoresby, Victoria 3179 
Australia 
Tel: +61 3 9764 7300 
Fax: +61 3 9730 9754 


